
Good afternoon,  

The road closure scheduled for Eisenhower Drive for Monday, July 15 has been cancelled. It 

will be rescheduled at a later time.  

The intermittent lane closure scheduled for the Popp’s Ferry Bridge for Saturday, July 13 has 

been cancelled.  It will be rescheduled at a later time. 
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